## LATE DISTRIBUTION FOR COUNCIL – April 20, 2004





VANCOUVER
BOARD OF
PARKS AND
RECREATION

April 20, 2004

Mayor L. Campbell and Members of City Council City Hall Vancouver, B.C.

Dear Mayor Campbell and Members of Council:

The Board at its regular meeting on Monday, April 19, 2004 received copies of a staff report dated April 8, 2004 regarding the schematic design for the new Mount Pleasant Community Centre and support recommendations to Council to tender the construction project. After hearing delegations and discussions, the Board approved the following motions:

- A. THAT the Board approve the schematic design for the new Mount Pleasant Community Centre to be located at 1 Kingsway as prepared by Busby and Associates Architects.
- B. THAT the Board support the recommendation in the Administrative Report dated April 6, 2004, titled Mount Pleasant Civic Centre, 1 Kingsway: Authorization to Tender.

Regards,

Susan J. Mundick General Manager